
From: Rebecca Atkins <Rebecca.Atkins@foxcarolina.com>
To: Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov

Date: 11/30/2015 8:19:42 PM
Subject: Response from Governor Haley regarding security at women's clinics

Good evening, 

My name is Rebecca and I'm a reporter with Fox Carolina in Greenville, SC. We are working on a story 
regarding Representative Mia McLeod asking the Governor to increase security at three women's clinics 
across the state. Is there any statement from her regarding this or how she feels about security at the clinics?

Regards, 
Rebecca 

Rebecca Atkins 
Reporter 
WHNS Fox Carolina
rebecca.atkins@foxcarolina.com
Office: (864)-213-2121
Cell: (864)-360-3102
This electronic message, including any attachments, may contain proprietary, confidential or 
privileged information for the sole use of the intended recipient(s). You are hereby notified that any 
unauthorized disclosure, copying, distribution, or use of this message is prohibited. If you have 
received this message in error, please immediately notify the sender by reply e-mail and delete it.
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